AUGUST 27, 2019 REGULAR MEETING

TARENTUM RECREATION BOARD

The meeting was called to order by President, Carrie Fox, who also led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Members present were Gina Landa, Rebecca May, President Carrie Fox, Loraine White, Hugh Fox, Tim Rapp and Barbara Magnetta.

Rebecca made a motion to approve the minutes of July 30, 2019. Loraine made the second, approved unanimously.

TREASURER'S REPORT: There was no report provided by the borough.

OLD BUSINESS: Carrie did report, however, that the Trash to Treasure event held on July 18, 2019 had only 6 vendors at \$15.00 each. They all reported they did very well and were very pleased.

KIDS DAY IN THE PARK: Was a huge success. The magician was phenomenal. Carrie possibly having a bounce house for the next year. Gina said the Autobon Society offered being there also.

Concerts in the park have been great this year. The last one is upcoming with AMERICAN PIE, should be a huge one. They have quite the following.

NEW BUSINESS: Carrie reported on the upcoming magazine, she and Hugh have been working on getting patrons very diligently. Michelle Wright offered to write an article and also Randy Maskas would like to write an article.

BOOFEST: Scheduled for October 12, and a magician is scheduled, which the children love, plus pumpkin art and hayrides again this year and it too was a huge hit last year. There is a gentleman looking into getting the bails of hay for the maze.

Loraine ratified the motion to purchase the Fender system. Gina made the second and it was approved unanimously.

The flyer for the Health Fair was presented by Hugh. Very appealing so we had better start early to promote it. Everyone on the board took a few to post in businesses, etc.

Becky made the motion to adjourn and Hugh seconded, meeting adjourned.

Next regular scheduled meeting is September 24, 2019.